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 The Pantry was very grateful to Sole Bay Bowls Club for the dona8on of a small 
fridge which was sorely needed. It was thought that the con8nued filling of the 
fridge to absolute capacity was causing the fridge the malfunc8on. Hopefully, 
with the new fridge, we can avoid this in future. Our new volunteers con8nue 
to bed in nicely, but there is a real need for some extra drivers, par8cularly as 
the summer holiday season is nearly here. If anyone knows anyone, please let 
Sarah Jerman know. 

Numbers con8nue to hold up with more new faces coming every week. There 
is also the strong possibility that Adnams’ Cellar & Kitchen will supply the 
Pantry with their unsold food items, which will add to our weekly offerings. 
Thanks as always to everyone connected with the smooth running of the 
Pantry. 


